
 BBPlan Newsletter - March 2019  

Dear Members 

 

The work of the Baldock, Bygrave and Clothall Planning Group is nearing an important stage.  

The Plan is now drafted and almost ready to share with as many residents of the planning area as 

possible, to seek formal comments and feedback. This consultation is expected to take place in April-

May. There will be two Exhibitions at the Community Centre and a Stall at the Baldock Street Fair.  A 

draft of the plan will be available on the website. The consultation will be open for 6 weeks and 

detail of how we will collect your comments will be publicised at the start of the consultation. Exact 

dates will be announced in due course. 

If you would like to help out at the Exhibitions or Street Fair then please email us on 

info@bbplan.co.uk. 

In the meantime, the committee members are due for re-election. The current committee is made 

up as follows… 

Rev’d Andrew Holford              Chair 

Michael Bingham                       Technical Consultant 

Rob Hemmings                           Treasurer 

Philip Hills                                   Bygrave Parish Council Chair 

Rachel Kelley                              Clothall (with Luffenhall) Parish 

Stephen Proops                          Technical Communication Manager 

Albert Sillwood                           Secretary 

Adrienne Waterfield                  Project Manager 

Christine Watson                       Community Liaison Coordinator 

There is a new sub group to the committee, which is reviewing Planning Applications within Baldock. 

Neil Brown, formerly of the Baldock Society, will be taking on the reviewing role and will report to 

the committee. The Technical Communications Management also becomes a sub group to the 

committee itself and will continue to be done by Stephen Proops.  

Some of the posts cannot be changed at this stage but we are seeking nominations for the following 

positions.  

Chair  

Treasurer  

Secretary  

Project Manager  

Community Liaison Coordinator  

Existing officers in these posts have agreed to stand again but we would welcome new volunteers. 

Please send in your nominations to info@bbplan.co.uk by 31 March 2019.  

 

We would also like to take this opportunity to remind you that the Local Plan consultation is now 

running until 11th April 2019. Please see the NHDC website for details. 
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